FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE _
Boil Water ard Do Not Consume Notice Issued ~ Creskside Estates Subdivision
Juby 4, 2025

On Wednesday, July 3, 2025, at approximately 4:00 PM, Onalaska Water and Gas began
receiving reports of a significant drop in water'prasame.'m;r crews immadiately began
investigating the issus and searching for & potenfial leak within the system. Due to the ongoing
ami consistent loss of pressure, & Boil Water Nolice was issued for the alfected areas.

At approximately 7-00 PM, the source of the leak was located near the Brushy Creek Bridge,
whizre a porfion of the bank had eroded, exposing dnd damaging a G-eh mai water tine that
supplies the Creckside Estates subdivision, The break was located bensath the swiace of the
laka, and repair efforls were immediately initisted.

tziven the location of the break and the potential for cross-contamination with lake waler, a Do
hot Consume Notice was issued for customers in the Creekside Estates subdivision ONMLY. This
nofice means that water should not be used for diinking, cooking, preparing food, brushing
teath, or making ice until further nofice frem Onalaska Water and Bas. Botiled water should be
used for all consumption nesds.

We are cumently in the pracess of collecting bactericlogical samples from the wafer system.
These samples will be analyzed, and results are expected within approximately 24 hours. Once
the resulls are received, an updated public statement will be issired with ous findings and any
further instructions.

We understand the inconvenience this may cause and sppreciate your patience as we work to
resiore safe waler service fo le community. Public health and safely remai our fop priosity.

For continued updates, please visit www onafaskawaterand gas.com or via our Facehook page
@ 0nalaska Water and 3as

Thank you JR Chance G,
Orralaska Water and Gas



